

Wyken Croft Coventry CV2 3AA

Tel: 02476 613932

Email: info@ wykencroft.coventry.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs G. Franklin



16<sup>th</sup> December 2022

Dear Parent/Carers.

As term ends I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Today has been a lovely day in school, we have had a visit overnight; hot chocolate, biscuits and Christmas dinner. The children have worked so hard this term and have made excellent progress. They have also shown real understanding of our 'Seven Steps'.

We are grateful for your support this term – phonics; reading; times tables; uniform and attendance – thank you very much. There has been a real team effort this term and I am also grateful to the staff and Governors who have worked tirelessly to ensure that our children have so many exciting learning opportunities. It is exciting to think about the New Year and all that our children will accomplish over the next two terms.

Mrs Mclean leaves us today to begin her new job as a Head teacher within the city. Yesterday the children said their goodbyes in assembly and spoke of how kind and caring Mrs Mclean is and how good she is at what she does. We have been so lucky to have Mrs Mclean here for the last four years. She has brought so much experience and knowledge to our school. We will miss her but look forward to hearing about her successes in the future.

School finishes today and the children return on <u>Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> January</u>. I hope you have a peaceful and restful holiday.

With kind regards

Erarch'

Mrs G. Franklin Headteacher















